
Dear Dr. Pepper, 
 
NIST has thoroughly reviewed the assertions in your letter to the 
Department of Commerce Office of the Inspector General dated Dec. 12, 
2013 (received by NIST on Jan. 14, 2014), regarding our investigation of 
the collapse of  World Trade Center 7 on Sept. 11, 2001. Based on our 
review, NIST finds no reason to modify or change our findings and 
conclusions. 
As previously indicated when presented with similar questions, NIST 
remains confident of the technical work contained in the final report of the 
WTC 7 report issued on Nov. 20, 2008. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Newman 
NIST Public Affairs 


